May 9, 2019

Dan & Cathy Aparicio Provident Place Cheshire Home

Dear Dan and Cathy,

I wanted to say thank you to you and your staff for taking such good care of Nathan. He has bonded with your staff and his friends there at the home. Nathan loves being with the other boys. He really enjoys helping me and speaks about how he cleans his room. I can hear his language and formulating longer sentences has improved his communication over the past year. This was a great placement for Nathan because he has more opportunities to learn from the staff and the other boys since he is an only child. He has always asked for friends when he was younger and now he has an extended family.

Nathan's safety is my number one concern. I am very thankful to your staff for keeping Nathan safe. It feels good knowing while I'm working full time and going to school full time that he is in good hands. This is a huge compliment to your staff. The staff keeps in touch with me regularly about appointments, medical concerns or just to let me know how Nathan is doing. I have received pictures of Nathan from outings the home has had like going to a ranch or dressing up for a dance. He looks so happy.

I wanted to share my appreciation to you both and the staff. He is growing up into an incredible young adult. Thank you again.

Sincerely,
Milke M.

Nikki

Nathan's mother